
 

CULTURAL COMMITTEE 
 
 
At a Special Meeting of the Cultural Committee held by Video Conferencing on 
Monday, 19 July 2021 at 10.08 a.m. 
 
 
Present: Provost William Hendrie, Bailie Denis Agnew and Councillor Iain 

McLaren.  
 
 
Attending: Victoria Rogers, Chief Officer – People and Technology; Raymond 

Lynch, Section Head (Licensingl); George Hawthorn, Manager of 
Democratic and Registration Services; Amanda Graham, Strategic 
Communications, Culture and Performance Manager; Joe Reilly, 
Business Partner – Resources; Michelle Lynn, Asset Coordinator and 
Lynn Straker and Gabriella Gonda, Committee Officers. 

 
 
Apologies: An apology for absence was intimated on behalf of Councillor Brian 

Walker.  
 
 

Bailie Denis Agnew in the Chair 
 
 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 
It was noted that there were no declarations of interest in the item of business on the 
agenda. 
 
 

TOWN HALL BOOKING UPDATE 
 
A report was submitted by the Chief Officer – Citizen, Culture and Facilities providing 
details on existing bookings at the Town Hall in 2021/22 as the Scottish Government 
reduces the Covid-19 restrictions in place. 
 
The Strategic Communications, Culture and Performance Manager and the Asset 
Coordinator were then heard in further explanation of the report.  
 
Following discussion, the Committee agreed that future bookings stop being taken 
for the Clydebank Town Hall until all proposed and planned works have been 
completed, or until 31 December 2021. This will enable the works not to be delayed 
any further. This proposal will still honour all legal contracts with current bookings 
already made.  The matter will be reassessed by the Committee at its first meeting 
after 31 December 2021. 
 
 
The meeting closed at 10:56 a.m.  


